
 
 
Thursday, January 16, 2025 
 
Fellow residents, the Wiggins Bay Foundation Board has made the decision to immediately suspend 
Summit upgrade appointments. 
To date the Summit Broadband Upgrades have been proceeding with inconsistent success and Summit 
has not provided us with confidence that they understand the source of the problems or have a plan in 
place to resolve the issues. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused you and will continue to update you on our 
progress. 
 
Sincerely, 
Wiggins Bay Foundation Board of Directors 
Gina Chilcoat 
Bill Knab 
Sue McGill 
Mo Shallcross 
Mike Snyder 
 
 
 


